Drs. Tabia Akintobi & Kisha Holden Admitted to 2018 Culture
Change in Academic Medicine Leadership & Mentoring Institute

Both Tabia Henry Akintobi, Ph.D., MPH, and Kisha Holden, Ph.D., MSCR, were recently
accepted into Brandeis University’s 2018 Culture Change in Academic Medicine Leadership &
Mentoring Institute. The institute is specifically geared to the needs of mid-career and senior
faculty and is sponsored through the National Initiative on Gender, Culture and Leadership in
Medicine. The Initiative engages medical schools and academic health centers in action

research promoting culture change.

The year-long program, which starts in January 2018, features an inclusive, humanistic,
relational, and energizing environment that helps all individual faculty and trainees reach
their full potential and enhances diversity among those in leadership positions in academic
medicine.


http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/CommunityHealthPreventiveMedicine/TabiaAkintobi/index.php
http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/Psychiatry/KishaHolden/index.php
http://www.brandeis.edu/cchange/leadership_and_mentoring/index.html
http://www.brandeis.edu/cchange/leadership_and_mentoring/index.html

